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December 18, 2023 
 

 
VIA E-Mail 
 
Mr. Jim Owczarski  
City Clerk, City of Milwaukee 
200 E. Wells St. 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 

RE: City of Milwaukee Ethics Board Resignation 
 
Dear Jim: 
 

I am writing to inform you that effective December 31, 2023, I will be resigning from the 
City of Milwaukee Ethics Board. As you may know, my term previously expired and several 
months ago I notified the Board that I would not seek re-appointment. While I agreed to stay on 
the Board until a replacement could be confirmed, I will no longer be a resident of the City of 
Milwaukee beginning in 2024. Accordingly, I will no longer meet the eligibility requirements to 
be a member of the Board.  

  It has been my honor to serve the City of Milwaukee on the Ethics Board for the past 
fifteen plus years. If you have questions about this matter, please feel free to reach out to me. 

 
Very truly yours, 

QUARLES & BRADY LLP 

 

Patricia A. Hintz 

 


